
 
 

Bishop Paiute Hotel Project - Revised Environmental Assessment  
Notice of Tribal (Public) Hearing and Request for Comment 

 
The Bishop Paiute Tribe and the Bishop Paiute Development Corporation are proposing the             
development of a new Hotel Project. An Environmental Assessment (EA) was prepared for the              
Hotel Project and is currently being revised to accommodate changes in the project description.              
The Hotel Project EA has been completed pursuant to the Tribal Environmental Policy             
Ordinance.  
 
As part of the Tribe’s environmental review process, the Hotel Project EA is available for a                
30-day review by members of the public, regulatory agencies, and other interested parties and              
can be reviewed at the Bishop Paiute Development Corporation office (270 See Vee lane,              
Bishop), the Bishop Paiute Tribal Office (50 Tu Su Lane, Bishop) or on the Bishop Paiute                
Development Corporation’s website at ​http://www.bpdcorp.org/news-updates​. 
 
There will also be a public meeting held on Wednesday, April 3​rd from 6:00pm – 8:00pm at the                  
Tribal Community Center (405 North Barlow Lane, Bishop). 
 
The comment period begins on March 22​nd​, 2019 and ends on April 20​th​, 2019. Comments may                
be submitted in writing or via email to: 
 
Topah Spoonhunter, Director 
Bishop Paiute Development Corporation 
270 See Vee Lane, Box 1 
Bishop, CA 93514 
topah.spoonhunter@bishoppaiute.org 
 
For more information, please contact Topah Spoonhunter at (760) 872-4172. 
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